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Date​: June 2, 2019 
To​: Students’ Union Council  
Re​: Vice President Operations & Finance Report # 3

 
Dear Council, 
 
This report is going to be a bit simpler as Vice President Larson and I left for about a week, but 
there are still a few bits of news you may be interested to hear. A lot of my work since I've gone 
back has just been catching up on emails, but I'm hoping that ill is back into the swing of things 
by the time this week's Council session comes around. 
 
The Executive Compensation Package  
After some deliberation around better defining the childcare supports laid out in the executive 
compensation package, Finance committee and I will be bringing the proposal to Council this 
week. Look forward to hearing all of your opinions on the project after its past review by ECRC 
and now Finance Committee! 
 
Early planning for a NEW SERC! 
After a great discussion in Council a couple of weeks ago, we decided to pursue a committee 
which will be creating a new mandate and goals for a future sustainability committee. It was 
great to see Council get so engaged and excited with the idea and I look forward to working 
alongside the team! While the committee is still deciding on its first meeting as I have been for 
the last week or so, I'm excited to see what comes out of these discussions. 
 
Committee Meetings of Note 
ARRC 
I sat in on my first ARRC comittee of the year, and I'm looking forward to developing some of 
the ideas that were brought forward at the meeting. The comittee had a few questions for the 
Exec team, which I plan to bring forward at our next executive comittee meeting. 
 
The Trip to Montreal  
Vice President Larsen and I had a great conference in Montreal for Student Care where we 
learnt more about the health and dental plan, communication plans for next year, and new ways 
they are looking to meet student needs going into the future. After the conference Vice 
President Larsen and I spent a couple of extra days exploring Montreal and even went to 
Montreal's very own Cirque de Soleil- that was a stellar experience. Besides that, I think I've 
eaten enough poutine to last me a lifetime. 
 
If you ever want to swing by and talk, my office hours this month will be Tuesdays and 
Thursdays from 3pm-4pm or by request! 
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Cheers, 

 
University of Alberta Students’ Union Vice President Operations & Finance 
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